
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JESSOP PRIMARY 
Achieving excellence together with our 

community 

Parent Reading 

Drop In 

Thursday, 14th 

September 2023 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

Please join us on Thursday the 14th of 
September for this year’s first Parent 

Reading Drop In morning! 
 

This will take place from 8.55am – 
9.15am. 

 
Please enter the building as your child 

does. 
 

Come and experience the 
joy of reading with your 
child in their classroom! 
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Jessop Primary School 

Lowden Road 

Herne Hill 

London SE24 0BJ 

admin@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk 

CONTACT US 

 

mailto:admin@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk

